Lingham Primary School
Townmeadow Lane
Moreton
Wirral
CH46 7UQ
Tel: 0151 677 5381
www.linghamprimary.co.uk
schooloffice@lingham.wirral.sch.uk



April 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find below some useful information regarding online safety for your children.

## Where can I go to get support to help keep my child safe online?

There is a lot of support available to keep your child safe online. Below are some useful links to help parents and carers:

<u>Thinkyouknow https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/</u> (advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online)

<u>Internet matters https://www.internetmatters.org/</u> (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)

<u>Parent info https://parentinfo.org/</u> support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)

<u>LGfL</u> <u>https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/</u> (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)

<u>Net-aware https://www.net-aware.org.uk/</u> (support for parents and carers from the NSPCC)

Yours sincerely

Miss P J Malcolm Headteacher

Amalcolu

"Enjoy! Aspire! Achieve! Now and in the future..."









